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Impending Retirement of Ms. Mary Sontrop as Director  

_____________________________________________________________ 

 

IDT Australia Limited (ASX: IDT) provides the following market update. 

 

Ms. Mary Sontrop has advised the Company of her intention to retire and not 

stand for re-election as Director at IDT’s forthcoming Annual General Meeting 

(to be held on 16 November 2021). 

Directors and staff of IDT sincerely thank Mary for her contribution throughout 

her service as a Director of the Company and we wish her all the best for her 

future endeavours. 

 

 

 

Ends…./ 
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